
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Section 8/ Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Landlords Needed 
The Auburn Housing Authority (AHA) is seeking property owners to partner with the AHA to provide 

decent, safe, and sanitary housings for low-income families.  
Benefits include consistent rent payments by the Department of Housing and Urban Development 

(HUD), long-term tenants, and pre-screened applicants. 
If you are interested, please visit AHA’s website at  

https://www.auburnhousingauth.org/becoming-a-landload.  
We look forward to partnering with you! 
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